
 
    
   

August 27, 2021 

TO: Northrop Grumman Suppliers 
FROM: Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation 
SUBJECT: New Request for Quotation Process 
 
 
In an effort to improved efficiency and affordability into our operations, Northrop Grumman will be 
transitioning to a new Request for Quotations (RFQs) process. This new process will begin August 
30, 2021. 
 
Going forward EDI suppliers will receive their RFQ through our MyPO system. Non-EDI suppliers will 
receive a system generated email from our SAP system. In both cases there will be an Adobe 
interactive RFQ form for you to fill out and submit back to Northrop Grumman. In some isolated cases 
Buyers / Subcontract Administrators (SCA) will continue to email you RFQs directly.  

We look forward to working with your organization as we transition to this new process. Please 
contact your Buyer / SCA if you have any questions or comments. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
Northrop Grumman Supply Chain Management 

 


